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Free Trade Area of the Americas Joint Government-Private Sector 

Committee of Experts On Electronic Commerce
Senator Dale D. Marshall

Chair

August 23, 1999

Distinguished Delegates, Members of the Committee:

As the Committee is nearing its fifth meeting to be held in Miami August 30th to September 1st to discuss and approve the Final Report with recommendations to Ministers, it is my pleasure to circulate to all delegations the text of Part I of the Report in English and Spanish, as well as the text of the Annex with a summary of the issues covered by the Committee according to the Work Plan.  At this time, it is only possible to circulate the English version of the Annex, as the Spanish version is currently being translated and may require some time to finalize given the length of the document. 

Also please find attached a Draft Agenda for the upcoming meeting.

I thank all delegations for their input into the drafting of the Report, and look forward to yet another productive meeting.

With best regards,

Senator Dale D. Marshall

Chair

FTAA Joint Government-Private Sector Committee of Experts on Electronic Commerce

Tel:  011-246-426-0417

Fax: 011-246-427-5667

e-mail:  ddm@gwpco.com.bb
